The first meeting of the CDC Committee on
Support Servi@cetsobwars 1h®9d. oMr 2Wau Yat- heem,
Paul was el ected Chairman.

I n the meeting, the Commintgttehe dVMesbwes sse & htahr
foll owing views:

1.Curriculum should not be textbook-dr
change the ktuadabhoeeonftextebeoks by pr
teacher training and exploring/ devel
resources such as information techno
resources.

2. There was also a real need for more
3. The role of ED in monitoring the qua
be reviewed, including the pros and
Recommended Textbook List. 't might

ot her agents such as teachers, acade

monitoring the quality of textbooks.



